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Hall Estill had a Great Time Supporting United Way
November 2,2023

A good time was had by all and for a great cause! Fun and games, lots of delicious food and some crazy
Halloween celebrations. Hall Estill Tulsa and OKC are proud to support United Way of Central Oklahoma
and Tulsa Area United Way. Thanks to everyone who donated to the auction, cooked chili and planned all of
our wonderful fundraising events.
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